
The CWBA manage declared pests currently 
prioritising on wild dogs, foxes and rabbits. 
There are bait racks twice yearly as well as 
rabbit bait mix days once per year. 
The CWBA have two Licenced Pest Management 
Technicians but stock attacks unfortunately
continue; since January we have had 123 stock 
losses, 8 wild dogs destroyed and a number of 
sightings. This in an ongoing effort and we need 
a community, wide spread approach. 

The CWBA are working hard behind the scenes 
to ensure effective management continues, the 
CWBA have formed operational plans and 
budgets and have recently welcomed the Morawa 
Shire on board after a successful community 
survey.  
We have had an improved CWBA Constitution 
approved by the Department of Commerce to 
streamline the document process as well as 
keeping up to date with legislation changes. 

Claire Baker - Executive Officer
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